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Mulcahy, Connor P - DNR

From: Mulcahy, Connor P - DNR
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 4:33 PM
To: dgravelle@setenv.com; Battaglia.Nick@twindisc.com; knuth.roxanne@twindisc.com
Subject: Twin Disc (BRRTS numbers 02-52-000072, 02-52-378657, and 02-52-562650)

D’Arcy,  
 
Thank you for meeƟng with the DNR on June 25, 2024, to present a status update on the Twin Disc BRRTS cases (02-52-
000072, 02-52-378657, and 02-52-562650).  
 
The DNR understands that site invesƟgaƟon work plans will be submiƩed for each of the three cases.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any quesƟons.  
 
Thank you, 
Connor 
 
We are commiƩed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at hƩp://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Connor Mulcahy 
Hydrogeologist – RemediaƟon and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: 414-704-4348 
connor.mulcahy@wisconsin.gov  
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